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Thank you, ISC members!

On behalf of the ISC board of directors, we want to thank our membership for
your support throughout 2023. With your help over the last year, we awarded

over $50,000 in grants and scholarships to central Illinois youth sports.

Let's make it another great year in 2024!
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ISC set to host first poker tourney in 2024
The ISC is hosting its first
Texas Hold'Em poker
tournament of 2024 on
Sunday, Feb. 4, 2024 at
Lariat Steakhouse.

Doors open at noon. Play
begins at 1 p.m.

Entry fee is $150 includes
tournament entry, $10 bounty
chip, heavy hors d'oeuvres &
draft beer. Non-players can
pay $40 for heavy hors
d'oeuvres & draft beer.

Questions? Email Kevin
Joseph at
isccentralillinois@gmail.com.

2024 ISC Wild Card
Playoff Party is

Saturday, January 13

The Independent Sports Club of
Central Illinois hosts its annual
NFL Wild Card Party at
Saturday, Jan. 13.

Peacock's Pub in Bartonville will
host an all you can eat pizza and
drink domestic draft/well drinks
from 3 p.m. to halftime of the
second game. 

 
Blue Crew Wrestling Club awarded financial grant

Blue Crew Wrestling Club was one of
three financial grant recipients at
the December board meeting.

To apply for a financial grant, click
here.

Next Board Meeting - 1:30 p.m. Saturday,
Jan. 13 at Finch NE in Peoria
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